MINUTES BOARD OF EDUCATION EMERGENCY MEETING SCHOOL DISTRICT OF DELAVAN-DARIEN NOVEMBER 23, 2020

President Jeffery Scherer called the emergency meeting of the Delavan-Darien School District Board of Education held by a virtual meeting to order at 4:30p.m.

Board Members Present By Roll Call Virtually: J. Scherer, S. Gonzalez, R. Deschner, D. Grams, D. Henriott, T. Schutt

Board Members Absent: G. Moses

Administrators Present Virtually: District Administrator J. Sorbie

Discussion and Possible Action on Walworth County Health Department Memo dated November 20, 2020: District Administrator J. Sorbie reviewed the Walworth County Health Department memorandum dated November 20, 2020 with the Board and shared information of what is happening at our district schools and with our district students at this time. Dr. Sorbie also reviewed what other surrounding districts are planning to do at this time around the holidays. Discussion took place with the board members sharing their opinions and asking questions. A motion was made by R. Deschner to continue on the same path as we have been and continue to do everything we can at schools to protect the students and staff and continue to stay open and give Dr. Sorbie the opportunity to shut down if it is needed. The motion was seconded by D. Henriott. A roll call vote was taken with T. Schutt yes, R. Deschner yes, D. Grams yes, D. Henriott yes, S. Gonzalez yes, and J. Scherer yes. The motion carried on a 6-0 vote.

There being no further business, a motion v	vas made by D. Henriott and seconded by D. Grams to adjourn
the meeting. The motion carried unanimou	sly and the emergency meeting adjourned at 5:42p.m.
Karen Logterman, Secretary	Jeffery Scherer, President